
 

Postpone the dates of proposed ten days Karyashala sponsored by DST-SERB  

 

The proposed  DST-SERB sponsored workshop (Karyashala) entitled "Hands-on training in 
Pre-breeding and cytogenetic approaches for crop improvement:  Advancement, challenges 
and opportunities" under the "ABHYAS" program of  Accelerate Vigyan Scheme is postponed 
due to some unavoidable reasons which was earlier scheduled at ICAR-NIPB Delhi from 16 
January 2024 to 25 January 2024.  

The selection letter and the detailed information with new dates will be sent to the selected 
candidates soon.  
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